From: "Deke Ulian" <ulyonsky@cape.com>
To: Brendan Mccahill/R1/USEPA/US@EPA

Date: 07/16/2010 02:09 PM Subject: cape wind a detriment

Dear Mr. McCahill:

Cape Wind developement within the small and beautiful Nantucket Sound will destroy much more environment than it creates benefit.

Oil spills, constructions debris, failed equipment wreckage, high costs are destructive. Fish and bird habitat, human recreational habitat, air and sea travel are negatively affected. These losses tower over the project.

Thanks for taking this environmental depradation seriously.

Deke Ulian 300 Falmouth Road, 17D Mashpee MA 02649